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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MONDAY, MARCH 5, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Wed. 3/7  Attention all senior girls:  Are you going to Prom this year?  Not sure you can 

afford a dress?  The YWCA of North Orange County will sponsor a Prom 

Boutique Day on Saturday, March 24
th

 from 9:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. in Fullerton.  

If your application is accepted, you will be able to pick out a dress, shoes, and 

jewelry - free!  You will also be able to meet with a makeup and hair stylist.  

To apply, go to www.ywcanoc.org or call (714) 871-4709 to request that an 

application be mailed to you.    

Tues. 3/6  Spend your summer earning community service hours while having fun!  The 

City of La Habra is looking for applicants for the 2018 Summer Teen Leaders 

program.  Teen Leaders is a leadership and mentor training program for local 

teens interested in receiving instruction and hands-on training in Recreation 

services.  You can volunteer for Day Camp, Aquatics, Administration, 

Children’s Museum or Child Development.  Applications are available online 

at www.lahabraca.gov and are due on March 29
th

 by 5:00 p.m. at the La Habra 

Community Center.     

Wed. 3/7  Come join us for Bible Club this Thursday at lunch in Room 327, Mr. Smith’s 

room.  We will have games, sweet treats, and returning guest speaker, Pastor 

Natalie.  All are welcome!  You don’t need to be a Christian or have Bible 

knowledge to attend.  Hope to see you there! 

Tues. 3/6  Attention seniors:  Montana State University will be at Sonora on Friday, 

March 23
rd

 at lunch.  Come to the College and Career Center to visit with them. 

Tues. 3/6  Attention seniors:  Are you planning on attending Fullerton College this fall?  

If so, there are two $500.00 scholarship opportunities available.  The deadline 

to apply is April 27
th

.  See Ms. Nia in the College and Career Center for more 

information. 

Wed. 3/7  Are you a junior in FFA?  If you are, make sure to come out to the Junior 

Leadership Conference on Thursday, March 8
th

 from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. in the 

Ag wing.  Check in starts at 4:45 and will close at 5:00, so make sure to get 

there early!  Dinner is included.  This event is worth one FFA point.  See you 

there! 

Mon. 3/5  Come out to Fellowship of Christian Athletes at lunch today in the gym.  You 

won’t want to miss out on a great time of fellowship and fun!  
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